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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

305  (T) of  2025     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 8 July 2025 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Fisherman Island, Moreton Bay 

Activity: Drilling Operations 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Drilling operations will be carried out in the Vicinity of the Eastern side of Fishermans Island, Moreton 
Bay, from Monday 14 July 2025 to a planned date of 14 August 2025, excluding weekends, between 
the daylight hours of 0600hrs – 1800hrs 
 
The operations will be conducted from a spudded barge, confined to a vicinity bounded by the 
following co-ordinates: 
 

ID Coordinates  

Latitude Longitude 

Marker 1 27° 20.806'S 153° 11.338'E 

Marker 2 27° 20.101'S 153° 11.826'E 

Marker 3 27° 20.227'S 153° 12.074'E 

Marker 4 27° 20.984'S 153° 12.207'E 

Marker 5 27° 21.568'S 153° 11.820'E 

 
The barge will have flashing yellow lights around its external perimeter. 
The barge will maintain a listening watch on VHF channel 16 during operational periods. 
 
Mariners should navigate with caution when transiting the area. 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 
 

AUS charts affected: AUS237 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5BNE01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


